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Good Afternoon,
 
Due to the global pandemic of COVID-19, as declared by the World Health Organization and Centers
for Disease Control (CDC), as well as state and national emergencies declared by state governors and
the president, CDC guidance, and local and state travel and work restrictions, Great Lakes Services,
LLC (d/b/a Great Wolf Lodge), located at 1400 Great Wolf Drive, Baraboo, WI 53913 (FEIN: 27-
1371313) (“Great Wolf”), temporarily closed to protect the health and safety of its employees and

guests on March 16, 2020. From March 16th through April 1, 2020, Great Wolf continued paying its

employees, with hopes of reopening on April 2nd. Today, due to the continued COVID-19 outbreak
and remaining CDC guidance, we unfortunately must inform you that we will remain closed through
at least May 15, 2020.
 
Effective April 2, 2020 through an anticipated reopening date of May 15, 2020, Great Wolf is
placing 192 full-time hourly employees and 55 part-time hourly employees on unpaid furlough,
and reducing the pay of 25 full-time exempt employees. During this time, Great Wolf will
continue paying health insurance premiums for its employees who had elected coverage under
the Great Wolf healthcare plans. No severance payments are being made as part of this furlough.
 
This temporary closure does not trigger WARN notice requirements under federal or state law.
However, in an effort to assist our employees find temporary alternate employment, as well as
effectively apply for unemployment insurance (UI) benefits with the State, we are sending you this
notice to engage the State’s Rapid Response resources on behalf of our affected employees. We will
update this notice in the event the reopening date is expected to change.
 
Please let us know how we can effectively help your team help our employees, including bulk data
uploads of salary data to provide to unemployment offices, if possible. Please contact me at this
address or at 608-678-5016.
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jesa Lienhard
 

 
Jesa Lienhard | Great Wolf Resorts | Human Resources
1400 Great Wolf Drive, Baraboo, WI 53913
Direct: 608-678-5016

Check out Great Wolf jobs at  https://jobs.greatwolf.com/
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